Shire of EAST

Pilbara

THE HEART OF THE PILBARA

PUBLIC NOTICE

Change of Place of March 2024 Ordinary Council Meeting
15 March 2024

Local Public Notice is given of a change in place for the March 2024 ordinary meeting of the Council
of the Shire of East Pilbara.

The new meeting details are:
Date: Friday, 22 March 2024
Time: 10.30AM

Venue: Newman Council Chambers

The venue has been changed from Marble Bar Council Chambers to Newman Council Chambers due
to uncertain weather and the impact recent rains have had on local road conditions.
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Chief Executive Officer
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